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Our district is doing well. We have 26 active meetings in the district. The district 
meetings are held the third Saturday of most months. There has been pretty good 
turnout at those meetings.  I know of one new electronic group that is registering 
and hopes to join District 3. 

We are still working on improving attendance at our Alateen meeting held on the 
2nd and 4th Mondays of each month at St. James Episcopal Church. We also have 
an Alateen meeting in Midway that meets 1st Monday of the month. 

Currently we have 11 AMIAS in our district. 

We held our annual District Holiday Boutique in December at the Alano Club. As 
always it was a great event. It was an extremely successful fundraiser. 

We are working on setting up a number of events for this year. A Day In Al-Anon 
will be in August. Also hoping to add several other events including a workshop 
focused on service positions that will need to be filled in the district and area this 
coming fall with our elections.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


